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  September was definitely the month for political visits in Coke County. Texas State 
Senator Charles Perry began with his visit to the Rec Hall in Robert Lee on September 6. The visits 
continued with Texas Representative Drew Darby. Darby began September 19, 2017, with a breakfast 
meeting at Red Barn in Bronte at 8 am, followed by a town hall at the courthouse in Robert Lee later
that morning. That afternoon, 
Mike Conaway, our 
Representative in the United 
States House, held a town hall at 
the courthouse in Robert Lee.

 Daylene Knight addresses the Board of  Trustees for 
the Bronte Independent School Board regarding the possible move to 6 Man football at their regular 
meeting Thursday evening, March 9, 2017. Several members of  the public addressed the Board, along 
with BISD Athletic Director Rocky Rawls, on this subject. Following a lengthy open discussion 
considering all aspects, expenses and consequences of  the change, the Board voted unanimously to drop 
down to 6 Man classification beginning 2018-2019 school year. Members of  the BISD Board of  Trustees 
are Shane Kelton, Ashley Braswell, David McWright, Jodie Arrott, John Seales and Blake Braswell.

Robert Lee city workers and others worked in yards and alleys replacing the old water 
meters with new digital meters. The new program is the result of  a 70/30 grant received by the City of  
Robert Lee for this purpose.


